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Comments: I believe that when implementing the  Foothills Landscape Project it is important to limit new road

construction and restrict logging to areas near current roads. Failure to limit logging practices is detrimental to our

national forest. We owe it to ourselves and children to manage our national forests in a manner that preserves

their beauty.


